
JPC Meeting report 

The JPC meeting was held in the Council chamber, Wexford County Council, Carricklawn, 

Wexford on Monday 12
th

 November 2018 at 1130 AM  

The agenda was as follows:  

1. Minutes of JPC meeting of 9
th

 July 2018.  

2. Updates from sub committees  

3. Community / PPN representatives 2019 – 2024 

4. CCTV  

5. Chief Superintendent 

6. Correspondence  

7. AOB   

Chaired by Councillor Michael Whelan.  

Following a roll call, the minutes of the previous JPC meeting were proposed and adopted. 

There were no mtters rising from them.  

The update from sub committees mainly concerned installation and stock taking of CCTV 

coverage in various towns nd centres in Co. Wexford. Cllr Ireton spoke about the minimlist 

coverage in Gorey while in comprison,  lesser population density areas had greater quantity 

of CCTV coverage. Some Councillors felt that the CCTV instruments were outdated needing 

replacement or upgrading.  

Regarding Community/PPN representation for 2019 – 2014, David Doyle as PPN rep 

suggested that due process could be undertaken with inputs from Wexford PPN.  

CCTV aspects are covered a/m.  

The new Chief Superintendent of Garda Siochana introduced himself as a native of Tyrone 

with most of his previous work in Dublin. He was duly welcomed to the JPC. Superintendent 

Jim Doyle also voiced his welcome.  

Correspondence from Janine Fitzgerald, of Community Section, Wexford Co Co was 

discussed. The problem of broken glass and bottles in various children’s playgrounds in 

Enniscorthy and New Ross had been dealt with by added car patrols by G.S. ‘ 

No further business was discussed under AOB.  

 



 


